Sent: jeudi, 9 novembre 2023 10:44
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

Cc: Turkmenistan D [TURKMENISTANMISSION] <ambassado
Turkmenistan C [TURKMENISTANMISSION] <bekiye

Subject: Please confirm the receipt!

You don't often get email from muhammedova@turkmenistanmission.ch. Learn why this is important

Dear Sir/Madame,

Please find attached the Mission’s Verbal Note No.56/38-933 dated November 08, 2023 and related
to the first progress report of Turkmenistan, Aarhus Convention.

Kind regards,

Ms. Selbi MUHAMMEDOVA

Third Secretary
Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva
T:+41227491000

F:+41227491001
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